
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Curriculum Newsletter 
Summer 2025 

Year 2 

Please feel free to contact us with any queries and we will 
try to help wherever possible. We look forward to 
working alongside you and your child. 

Miss Byrne and Miss Upton.  

Reading: Children should read at 
least four times a week at home, 
and their reading diaries should be 
signed by an adult each time they 
read.  
 
Spellings: Children will come home 
with a new spelling rule. The weekly 
spelling rule sheet will be stapled 
into their diary. They can practice 
games for this rule on SpellingShed.  
 
Homework: Any homework will be 
posted on ClassDojo.  
 
PE Kit: Year 2 will need to come to 
school in their PE kit every Friday. 
 
Our English Texts for the Summer 

Term are:  

 

In Maths we will be looking at:  

Fractions 

Time  

Position and Direction  

Statistics 

Problem Solving  

In Science during the Summer Term, we will be 

looking at Animals including humans. We will be 

looking at different life cycles, offsprings and 

survival.  

In History this half term, we are very excited to be 

introducing the Stone Age to KS1 for the first time. 

We will be embarking on an exploration back to the 

beginning of humankind and discovering how 

humanity has evolved from the Stone Age and 

through the Neolithic Revolution. 

During Geography we will be exploring world 

weather in more depth and discovering how the 

climates differ around the world. We will then start 

to look at how we can look after our world.  

In Art we will be exploring 3D artists and 

architecture and linking this to our local 

architecture. In DT we will be making yummy pizza’s! 

 

 

Key Dates for your diary:  
  

- Middleport Pottery Museum Trip 9.5.25 

- End of Key Stage Assessment week 19.5.25 

- KS1 Sports Day 22.5.25 @1.30pm 

- Phonics Screen Checks (for children who were 

absent or need to re-sit) W/C 9.6.25 

- Bonanza Day 14.7.25 


